## MEETING WITH GREENHORN OFFICIALS

## Lower Kabete Campus



Greenhorn Mentorship program, 2015 Officials with the Patron Prof. Munyoki

The new officials of Greenhorn Mentorship program, led by their President, Kennedy Nyarari, recently made a courtesy call on the Patron, Prof. Justus Munyoki who is also the Chairman, Department of Business Administration.

The officials updated the Patron on the activities they are currently focusing on.

The Patron congratulated the new officials for being elected officials, and challenged them to come up with more activities that would make the program more attractive to all students.